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Nairn resident wins scholarship at Wilfrid laurier University 

Waterloo, Ont. (March 26) - A Nairn resident has distinguished herself by winning 

a scholarship at Wilfrid Laurier University in Waterloo. 

Holly Martelle, a 1988 graduate of North Middlesex District Secondary School, 

will be presented with the Alvin J. Pauli Scholarship in Archeology at the faculty of arts 

and science's annual awards luncheon on campus on Friday, March 27. 

The $1,000 scholarship is awarded to a fourth-year student in archeology who 

obtained the highest grade point average in third year. 

The daughter of Joe Martelle and Linda Stebbins is completing her fourth year of 

studies in honors archeology. 
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Martelle can be reached at (519) 894-4159. 
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